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The Evangelism Trail – November 2020 

 

I do not know how most of you feel about all these hurricanes and tropical storms 

during the past month. I know I had enough of both! As I write this there is another 

named storm, number 24 I believe somewhere out there headed always in our 

direction. I pray that you folks in MS, LA, TX, FL, and AL all did well and got 

through these storms with no damage. Our friends in Central America, especially 

Honduras had tremendous flooding, wind damage and loss of life and property. We plan for the ministry to send 

a little money there to help with some of the needs that are way too great to mention in this space. 

We had everything rescheduled due to storms except the Fall“Festival” at 

“Drive-In Park” in Prattville, AL put on by our friends and ministry partners 

at Drive-In Ministries. Patti and I were invited to attend the event and we had 

a wonderful fun-filled time. They had games for kids, costumes, photo booth, 

movie with popcorn and I did a show for the approx. 175 children and adults. 

Several local churches participated in the October 31st event. All outdoors! 

In the picture on left above we are talking about God, sin, and man and how 

man is separated from God by sin using three big different color balls. (notice the little face on my right side) 

Here you see God and man that will always be together until sin comes between man and God. That is a third 

different color ball. Then it shows how Jesus takes away our sin that separates man and God (at the Cross.) 

Powerful and easy to understand. Then there is Kevin the Minion on the right above singing 

the “YMCA” song in the Minion language. This is Erica, wife of Stephen Jones and they will 

soon to be missionaries to Colombia with Drive-In Ministries. 

And we always have fun with the bubble gum contest to see who can stretch their gum the 

longest. Though I am occasionally accused of cheating, I always win, and the adults and kids 

get a big kick out of the fun of it all. 

We pray things will get back to normal and soon since so many events have cancelled until next 

year. We need to continue to pray for each other, our children, co-workers, friends and for our 

world. We have the privilege of continuing to provide our fathers training at the Mission of 

Hope monthly. Octobers training was on “The Power of the Father’s Words.” If your church or 

men’s group would be interested in the three-part training, The Power of the Father’s Legacy, 

Words and Blessing, let us know. 

Please pray for board member Geri Lundien as she continues to provide full time care for her elderly mother. 

Pray we can get the chance to participate in some of the Christmas parades here and elsewhere with “The 

Gospel Parade” float that presents the Gospel with art, music and spiritual handouts in an easy to understand 

and powerful way. Patti and I love and appreciate all your financial and prayer support for us and the ministry. 

Take the time during Thanksgiving to enjoy our many blessings and show a special love to friends and family 

that we so desperately need during these times. Pray for our military that will be far away during the holidays.                                                                                                                           


